Attention
National School District Families

This message contains important information
regarding up to $365 in food benefits for your family
through a program called Pandemic EBT or P-EBT.

All National School
District families may be
eligible for this benefit.

If you have not received a
P-EBT card in the mail by

May 22, you should apply g) )

online at ca.p-ebt.org

Because schools are closed due to COVID-19, children who are
eligible for free or reduced-price meals can get up to $S365 in
food benefits in addition to their pick up meals from school.
These food benefits are called Pandemic EBT or P-EBT.

P-EBT is a program by CDSS and CDE, funded by the USDA, an equal opportunity employer.
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